Dear Applicant
Thank you for your interest in this important post. Along with this letter, you should find:
· information about the school and area;
· a job description;
· a person specification;
· application form.
Please read these documents carefully. If you consider that you have the skills, experience and qualities required to lead this exceptional school and that Southridge is a school in which you would enjoy working, then I would love to hear from you and urge you to complete an application. 
We are seeking to appoint a leader with a strategic mind who understands that schools are infinitely improvable. You will understand that schools are complex institutions and have the interpersonal skills and emotional intelligence to work with all of our stakeholders effectively and positively. Most importantly, be aware of our core values: you must share them and be prepared for them to be at the heart of all your interactions and decisions if appointed. We are looking for a kind, emotionally intelligent individual who understands that motivated people in well-supported teams produces excellent provision for, and outcomes for, children in schools. Combined with this, you must be able to be firm in the face of challenge.
Please complete a letter of application of no more than 500 words that provides evidence that you fit the person/job specification and a further 500 words that describes an initiative you have led that involved motivating and working with a team of people to improve the experience and/or outcomes of a group of children.
Shortlisting will take place immediately after the application deadline of Thursday 21st January 2021.  
If you are successful, you will be contacted on or before Wednesday 27th January and interviews will take place on Thursday 4th and Friday 5th February 2021.
Applicants are invited to visit the school. Should you wish to do this, please telephone us to arrange this on 0191 9176665.
Thank you again for your interest, I look forward to receiving your application.
